
Draft July 17th, 2017 MAC Meeting Summary 

 

 

Steve Offerman of Supervisor Steve Bennett’s Office called the roll.   MAC members Terry Wright, 
Chris Cohen, Jill Borgeson, and Chair Joseph Westbury were present. Grace Malloy’s absence was 
excused. 

On a motion by Terry Wright, seconded by Joe Westbury, approval of the Meeting Summary of the 
February and June meetings was tabled until the next meeting. 

The next item of business was a presentation by County Planning staff regarding the General Plan 
Update (GPU); see attached. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 PM. 


